
Dear Joint Committee on Student Success, 
 
Thank you for your support of The Student Success Act, HB 3427. 
 
I know that it will take sacrifices from all of us to meet the challenges in funding this bill. As a school 
board member at Lane Education Service District, I am committing to showing our community how well 
we invest these resources into effective ways to support our schoolchildren and show meaningful 
results. It is important that Oregonians get results, I'm committed to not only do we raise our graduation 
rates but we also show Oregonian how well our students do when we truly invest in them. Thank you so 
much for your help leading this conversation and bringing us to this point. 
 
Regards,  
Rose Wilde  
85262 Peaceful Valley Rd 
Eugene, OR 97405  
 


